

DOS X-MAS BREAK:

DOS TAEKWONDO WILL HAVE ITS
X-MAS BREAK FROM THURSDAY THE
22ND OF DECEMBER UNTIL THURSDAY
THE 5TH OF JANUARY 2023.

FROM MONDAY THE 9TH OF JANUARY UNTIL MONDAY THE 6TH OF FEBRUARY, TRAINING WILL BE ON MONDAYS AND WEDNESDAYS ONLY.

NORMAL TRAINING WILL RESUME FROM MONDAY THE 6TH OF FEBRUARY.
NO TRAINING ON PUBLIC HOLIDAYS.



THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT THIS 2022!

BE GUIDED THAT FEES WILL INCREASE BY 10% FROM FEBRUARY 2023 AS WE CONTINUE TO PROVIDE QUALITY CLASSES FOR ALL STUDENTS.